COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

24th May, 1950

Dear Sira,

I am in receipt of your menorandum of the
19th instent respecting the Motorship "REMO",
the contents of which are noted.

In the circumstances I shall be glad if you
will keep in touch with the Owners and let me
Imow as soon as they have reached a decision
regarding the outstanding survey requirements
in order that the case may reccive the
consideration of the “ommittee.

Yours faithfully,

Clerkz to the
Classifiention Comittee.

The ﬁurvéyors,
TRIESTE.
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